
HB 445 Proponent Testimony 

Kim Powell 

Chair Manning, Vice Chair Fowler Arthur, Ranking Member Robinson and 

members of the House Primary and Secondary Education Committee, thank you 

for the opportunity to provide testimony on House Bill 445. My name is Kim 

Powell and I am from Miami County 

I want to encourage you to pass HB 445. Parents should have the choice of 

whether or not to send their child to released time religious instruction. Many 

parents cannot afford to home school their children or send them to a private 

school that aligns with their values. This release time opportunity would benefit 

every family that chooses to take advantage of this opportunity. 

Please pass HB 445 and support Ohio parents. 

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to advocate for House Bill 445. 

Sincerely, 

Kim Powell 

 


